
Mayor’s Report  

June 6, 2022 Assembly Meeting 
 

 
1. Appreciation for Shelyn Bell, out-going Mountain View Manor 

Director: Thank you to Shelyn Bell for her 18 ½ years of dedicated 

service caring for our elderly population and their families at Mountain 
View Manor. We wish you the best in your future endeavors. You will be 

missed! 
 

2. Mayor’s Summer Schedule: Mayor Jensen will be gillnetting through 

September and will attend Assembly meetings when available. 
 

3. Seeking Letters of Interest: The Petersburg Borough is accepting letters of 
interest from citizens who wish to serve the community by filling one of the 
vacant seats on the following Borough Boards/Commissions until the 

October 2022 Municipal Election: 
Planning Commission – two vacant seats 

Parks & Recreation Advisory Board – one vacant seat  
 

 

 
 

 
 


